Road improvement scheme for
Hawthornden Way, Belfast

Hawthornden Way, Belfast will benefit from a £202,000 resurfacing scheme
which is due to commence on Monday 13 September 2021.

Case Processing Time for Criminal
Cases dealt with at Courts in Northern
Ireland 2020/21 published today

The Department of Justice (DoJl) today published a Research and Statistical
Bulletin on ‘Case Processing Time for Criminal Cases dealt with at Courts in
Northern Ireland 2020/21’. It is an Official Statistics Publication.

Getting things done — Perth Road and
Peddie Street #dundeewestend
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Residents recently contacted me about TV/satellite loose cables across the
pavement in Perth Road just west of Miller’s Wynd that presented a trip
hazard.

I took this up with the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and the local
roads inspector had the cabling tied up to remove the problem.

I have since had concerns of a similar problem on Perth road further east at
Pennycook Lane and also in Peddie Street (see photos) and have requested similar
action there.



https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-WYkJd2t61W8/YS91GN6wBZI/AAAAAAAAdww/NGbuaIusqLMzuA1d4yz5h4YTLuvVgWZjACLcBGAsYHQ/s820/Trip%2Bhazard%2B%25282%2529.jpeg

Mental Health Champion appointed

Following a recent external recruitment process, Health Minister Robin Swann
has appointed Professor Siobhan 0’Neill as the Mental Health Champion for
Northern Ireland.

Students urged to check entitlements
through Department’s ‘Make the Call’
service

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has urged students to check if they could
be entitled to benefits by using the Department for Communities’ Make the
Call Wraparound service.
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